
From: Marr, Chris <cMarr@bna.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/16/2016 3:24:58 PM

Subject: Gov. thoughts on ethics bill

Good afternoon Rob and Chaney,
 
I’m writing about an ethics bill that got final approval from the legislature yesterday – H.3186. The bill would clarify 
that public officials must report private sources and types of income annually for themselves and immediate family 
members.
 
Can you tell me Gov. Haley’s position on the bill? Does she plan to sign it?
 
Thanks,
-Chris
 
 
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>> 
Chris Marr
Correspondent
 
Bloomberg BNA
 
Mobile 571.319.3681
Direct 770.334.2814
cmarr@bna.com
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